
Becon              2-28-20              

  

  

 Guests:           Guest Speaker, Miguel Gonzales with Warrior Wishes of Montana 

Tanner Vinecke, guest of Leif Welhaven checking us out. 

Announcements: 

             

•       You may have heard on the news something about the Grandstands at 

Metra.  It is coming down in May, adios to the current club digs.  Rene and team 

are scouring the city for plan B. 

•       Food Truck Battle committee meeting scheduled for March 3rd and 5:30, By 

All Means Brewing Co.  Please join if you are interested. 

•       Don’t forget to check the website, we have some events coming up.  Finding 

Neverland April 2, PBR April 17, 18 and 19 and then Cher on April 26. 

•       Another reminder on the shirts for Child Abuse Prevention month.  If you 

don’t have yours yet please email Stacey Dreeson, she will make you a good deal! 

You’re encouraged to wear your blue shirts to all April events. 

•       The Rocky Collegiate Club will kick off March 18.  They have some really 

cool things planned for fundraisers and volunteer efforts.  More to come. 

•       Condolences to Rod Ostermiller who lost his mother last week 

•       Congratulations to Kelly Cederberg on the birth of her baby boy yesterday 

  

Miguel Gonzales heads up a very interesting organization called Warrior Wishes of 

Montana.  This is a non-profit organization that focuses on providing services of many different 

kinds to veterans and their families, free of charge.  Run totally by volunteers, they are able to 

give $.96 of every dollar raised toward providing things for veterans.  Montana has 

approximately 13,000 veterans and Miguel and his gang of 35 or so other volunteers are 

busy.  Some of the things they offer include suicide prevention and PTSD groups, providing 

backpacks and meals, repairing vehicles, help with finding employment, and the list goes on and 

on.  They will hook veterans and their families up with massage therapy, yoga, reduced rate 

dental services and free cleanings or even getting a haircut. 

  

The need for this kind of service is continually growing across the state, they are always looking 

for volunteers and you don’t have to be a veteran to join this group.  If you are looking for a 

worthwhile group or activity to help with, you don’t need to look any further.  Additional 

information can be found on their website:  www.warriorwishesmontana.com, or on Facebook or 

twitter. 

  

  

  

Q:What Do Tree's Drink? 

A:Root beer 

  

  

Have a great weekend everyone. 
 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.warriorwishesmontana.com&c=E,1,WVfr58JgVanHI_vepGuR3GE8mDvfYNz0vMb9jWpfgtHjZxJTTdniGGRHJG2efWVGpOhrYk3v9ed7MII3MtACtFAo07evOulhp5dfbBDAQBwQkX2RgGmFBKV0PeY,&typo=1

